* From: Gerard Flood lawguy1973@yahoo.com

Subject: Re: The latest news for you Date: Aug 26, 2023 at 11:14:35 AM

To: goflyn@gmail.com

Hi Mitzie, I think that a round about would work best at our entrance. Thank you for being our representative.

Jerry

Gerard J. Flood
Licensed in Wisconsin and Florida
von Briesen & Roper, s.c.
20975 Swenson Drive, Suite 400
Waukesha, WI 53186
Direct 414-287-1580
Cell 414-322-1635

On Aug 25, 2023, <u>at 8:14 AM</u>, Venetian Newsletter <goflyn@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Venetians,

I would like your input on two items, **Laurel Road, and taxes**. Both are issues that are coming up on our agendas in September.

This email is specific to **Laurel Road**. Another email will be sent with information about a tax decrease I am seeking. The council will be voting on the millage rate at a 5:00 meeting on **September 12** and **September 25**. I'll be sending out a detailed email on that topic next week for your input.

I've asked the Neal Group to give a Laurel Road presentation to the council on **September 12**. I asked for specific solutions for the safety concerns at the Vento/Laurel Road interchange that can be incorporated into the design of the road and paid for through the road construction budget.

If you have any solutions, other than a traffic light, please contact me at my council email address or my council phone number listed below. I will pass them on to the Neal Group for their consideration so that they can address them during their presentation.

Thank you, Mitzie

Please contact me at: mfiedler@venicefl.gov 941-468-4188

Mitzie Fiedler | 285 Martellago Drive, N. Venice, FL 34275

<u>Unsubscribe lawguy1973@yahoo.com</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by goflyn@gmail.com powered by



From: Jan Kitzmiller jankitzmiller@comcast.net

Subject: Re: The latest news for you Date: Aug 25, 2023 at 9:23:25 AM

To: goflyn@gmail.com

How about a four way stop? Jan

Another day in Paradise!!

On 08/25/2023 9:14 AM EDT Venetian Newsletter < goflyn@gmail.com > wrote:

Dear Venetians,

I would like your input on two items, **Laurel Road**, **and taxes**. Both are issues that are coming up on our agendas in September.

This email is specific to **Laurel Road**. Another email will be sent with information about a tax decrease I am seeking. The council will be voting on the millage rate at a 5:00 meeting on **September 12** and **September 25**. I'll be sending out a detailed email on that topic next week for your input.

I've asked the Neal Group to give a Laurel Road presentation to the council on **September 12**. I asked for specific solutions for the safety concerns at the Vento/Laurel Road interchange that can be incorporated into the design of the road and paid for through the road construction budget.

If you have any solutions, other than a traffic light, please contact me at my council email address or my council phone number listed below. I will pass them on to the Neal Group for their consideration so that they can address them during their presentation.

Thank you, Mitzie

Please contact me at: mfiedler@venicefl.gov 941-468-4188

Mitzie Fiedler | 285 Martellago Drive, N. Venice, FL 34275

<u>Unsubscribe jankitzmiller@comcast.net</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by goflyn@gmail.com powered by



From: Gary garywmc@hotmail.com
 Subject: Re: The latest news for you
 Date: Aug 25, 2023 at 7:45:43 PM

To: goflyn@gmail.com

Correction. I really don't think you care about our subdivision!

Gary McClanahan 865-604-8240

On Aug 25, 2023, at 7:38 PM, Gary <<u>garywmc@hotmail.com</u>> wrote:

I'm sorry but I really don't care about our subdivision. I watched the hearing daily and honestly think you are a Neal puppet!

Gary McClanahan 865-604-8240

On Aug 25, 2023, at 9:15 AM, Venetian Newsletter < goflyn@gmail.com > wrote:

Dear Venetians.

I would like your input on two items, **Laurel Road**, **and taxes**. Both are issues that are coming up on our agendas in September.

This email is specific to **Laurel Road**. Another email will be sent with information about a tax decrease I am seeking. The council will be voting on the millage rate at a 5:00 meeting on **September 12** and **September 25**. I'll be sending out a detailed email on that topic next week for your input.

I've asked the Neal Group to give a Laurel Road presentation to the council on **September 12**. I asked for specific solutions for the safety concerns at the Vento/Laurel Road interchange that can be incorporated into the design of the road and paid for

through the road construction budget.

If you have any solutions, other than a traffic light, please contact me at my council email address or my council phone number listed below. I will pass them on to the Neal Group for their consideration so that they can address them during their presentation.

Thank you, Mitzie

Please contact me at: mfiedler@venicefl.gov 941-468-4188

Mitzie Fiedler | 285 Martellago Drive, N. Venice, FL 34275

<u>Unsubscribe garywmc@hotmail.com</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by goflyn@gmail.com powered by

